
 

 

 

 

Monterey Township Board Meeting 

May 3, 2010 

 

 

 

Meeting called to order by Supervisor Reinart at 8:00 P.M. at the Community Building.  

Board Members Present: Chris Reinart, Jan Lodenstein, Merle Coffey, Earl Collier and 

Lois Commons. 

 

There were 17 Township Residents present. 

 

Coffey moved supported by Collier to approve the minutes as corrected and Bank 

Balance of $346.951.86 

 

Collier moved supported by Coffey to approve having Ray Anderson remove two trees in 

the cemetery. Motion carried. 

 

Coffey moved supported by Lodenstein to extend the moratorium on accepting 

applications for special use permits for wind turbines till September 7, 2010. Motion 

Carried. 

 

Commons moved supported by Lodenstein to approve cemetery deeds for Kathy Green 

and Kenneth Kibby. Motion Carried. 

 

Collier moved supported by Coffey to approve contract with Double Construction to 

rebuild 26
th

 St. between 130
th

 and 132
nd

 Ave. Motion Carried. 

 

Coffey moved supported by Lodenstein to pay fees for the board members who will be 

attending workshops. Motion carried. 

  

Commons moved supported by Lodenstein to pay bills. Motion Carried. 

 

Lodenstein moved supported by Commons to adjourn. Motion Carried. 

 

                                                                                           

 

 

 Jan Lodenstein 

Township Clerk 

 

 

 



 

       

 

 

 

                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


